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From: I

Sent: 02-Oct-2019 12:16

To:

Cc:

Subject: Langley Cricket Club - update

Good afternoon

We hope you are all well.

As promised we wanted to provide you all with a further update following our last committee meeting and
subsequent discussions we've had with Environmental Health.

It was agreed at the last committee meeting that official cut off times for music will be implemented in line
with the times we discussed and agreed at the meeting at the club on 21st August - 11:30pm on a week
day and 12:00am on a weekend. Where appropriate the LCC on site event manager will have the right to
request music to be finished before these times. Any contravening of these cut off times will be brought to
the committee for the appropriate action.

Environmental Health contacted us after the committee meeting and on the back of our email requesting
information and advise. Following this discussion we have implemented the following:

e Invested in a sound level meter, which the LCC on site event manager will use to measure the
sound emanating from an event.

e Regular walks of the perimeter of the ground during an event to gauge the sound level and
measure/document using the sound level meter. Where appropriate video evidence using a mobile
phone will also take place.

e If the sound level is deemed to be too high then the LCC on site event manager will request it to be
turned down and perform perimeter walks to check/document the levels again. This process will
continue until the LCC on site manager is happy that the sound level is at an appropriate level.

As discussed at the meeting, we have 2 events coming up in the next 8 weeks, namely a Firework Display
on Friday 1st November and a Winter Ball on Saturday 23rd November. The Winter Ball is a formal dinner
based in a wedding sized marquee with live music - the same band we had at our music event in May this
year. We will be posting these events on Social Media in the next few days. We'd be absolutely delighted if
you were to able to attend either or both of these events, as the funds raised will be going towards
Langley Village Hall and for junior cricket equipment.

We hope the above provides further evidence that we have taken on board your comments and
suggestions but if you need any further information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact.

Kind Regards

on behalf of Langley Cricket Club
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